From: Gendreau, Gisgie (MDOS) <GendreauG@michigan.gov> Fri, Jun 27, 2014 at 4:32 PM
To: "dave.askins@annarborchronicle.com" <dave.askins@annarborchronicle.com>
Got your message, Dave.

Here’s some information:

If a name is left off an absentee ballot, the clerk sends replacement ballots, informs affected
voters of the error and asks that they only return
the second ballot.

The clerk would have a way to track whether the second ballot is returned and have controls in
place to ensure only one ballot per voter is
counted.

If a voter were to return the first ballot, the ballot would be counted, except for the race in
question.
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